
 

September 4, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Randy Reid 

Committee to Elect Randy Reid 

PO BOX 704 

Elmira NY 14902 

 

 

Dear Mr. Randy Reid: 

 

 On behalf of the 52,000 professionals represented by the New York State Public 

Employees Federation (PEF), we are proud to announce that our union is endorsing your 

candidacy for election to the New York State Assembly in the 124th District. 

 

 As you know, we continue to face the unprecedented economic and public 

health challenges caused by the pandemic.  We know that you appreciate and value 

the work performed by public employees in your district and around the state to 

meet these challenges.  We also know that you understand the needs of working 

men and women and their families and support the programs and services that 

address these on-going needs so that this state can move forward in a safe and 

sustainable manner.  

 

                We look forward to working with you in the New York State Assembly 

and wish you well in the upcoming campaign.  Please do not hesitate to contact us 

if we may be of further assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

Wayne Spence  Kay Wilkie 
President   Secretary-Treasurer  

 

Adreina Adams  Sharon DeSilva  Randi DiAntonio 
Vice President   Vice President   Vice President &  

 SWPAC Chair 
 

CC:  Statewide Officers 

Regional Coordinator 

Regional PAC Co-Chair 

 PEF Chief of Staff 

 Political Director 

 Legislative Director

 


